
 

ORADELL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEET THE CANDIDATES 
 

NOVEMBER 1, 7:30 – 9:00 PM 

OPS AUDITORIUM 
 

 

Directed questions for the candidates will be collected in advance of 

the evening.  Please click here for the PTA form or email your 

question, along with the name of the candidate from whom you 

would like to hear an answer, to questionsBOE2018@oradellpta.org 

by October 29.  
 

 

ALL MEMBERS OF THE ORADELL COMMUNITY 

ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 

 

 

SPONSORED BY THE OPS PTA 

https://cwsclients.wufoo.com/forms/mco98np0ohon93/
mailto:questionsBOE2018@oradellpta.org
admin
Text Box
The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.




